
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: MAY 21, 2018 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JIM HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: FIELD TRIP REQUEST – BEMIDJI HIGH SCHOOL BAND  

 

COMMENTS: 
 

School Board approval is requested for the Bemidji High School Band trip request: 

 

Destination:  St. James, Lake City, & Roseville, MN 

Departure Date: June 23, 2018 

Return Date: June 25, 2018 

Cost/Funding: Marching Band Budget, Fundraising, Students 

Number of Students: 100 

Number of Staff/Adults: 12 

 

Objective of Field Trip: Parade  

 

District Curriculum Standards/Outcomes/Building Goals addressed through this 

proposed field trip:   
   


